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After the full update given at 26
th
 November 2014 Area Board Meeting, following our pre-

planning consultation, there has been a short lull over Christmas and New Year whilst the 

Planning preparation work was being completed by Wiltshire Council Projects Group. 

 

It is expected that the Planning submission will be finalised and put forward by the end of 

January and this process will run in tandem with the tender exercise. 

 

The next meeting of the Cricklade Shadow Community Operations Board will take place 28
th
 

January 2015 where the project plan and future strands of work will be discussed. 

 

A further public information update/bulletin will be produced after the above meeting to keep 

up the momentum on the project and to thank the local community for all their involvement 

and high level of support. 
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